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During the second week of April auditors from SafeWork NSW will be on site to audit the UNSW Health 
and Safety Management System. They will be visiting the School of Civil and Environmental Engineering 
and School of Biotechnology and Biomolecular Science during the audit period 12 - 15 April. 

New Health and Safety Policy

The President and Vice Chancellor has signed a new Health and Safety Policy 
Statement for UNSW. Read through this to be aware of the new objectives and focus 
for UNSW. Over the coming two weeks please remove old policies on display in your 
buildings and local websites and replace these with the new policy statement. 

The 3-year Health and Safety Plan (2016-2018) has been approved; this outlines the 
health and safety targets. Responsibilities to meet these have been allocated to all 



UNSW Security provide several services on campus to keep you safe day and night. 
 For more information see UNSW Security Staying safe day and night webpage.

Varidesk discount

Varidesk (pictured) is a simple sit-stand unit that can be placed on your desk to offer a 



Subscribe to this newsletter here!

Click here for previous newsletters.
Please provide any feedback to safety@unsw.edu.au
UNSW Health and Safety
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